
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JANUARY 5, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 AS A LISTENER SUPPORTED RADIO STATION, WE WORK HARD TO MAKE SURE WE’RE 

DOING THE BEST WE CAN TO MEET THE NEEDS OF OUR LISTENERS. THAT INCLUDES 

RESPONDING TO QUESTIONS SENT TO US LIKE THIS: 

On Christmas Day at 3:22pm I heard a Christian version of the '12 Days of Christmas' with 

the names of Jesus. I'd like info about this song. I'd like the words so I can sing it with my 

grandchildren. Thanks for your help. I moved from Neenah to LaCrosse, WI last year and I 

miss WRVM and all your beautiful Christmas music. I discovered I can listen online and on 

my phone and it's been wonderful! Thank you for being online. Thanks and Happy New Year 

to all of you, 

AS YOU MIGHT IMAGINE, WE RECEIVED NUMEROUS SONG INFORMATION REQUESTS 

DURING THE CHRISTMAS SEASON. AND SPEAKING OF CHRISTMAS MUSIC, TOMORROW 

WILL BE OUR FINAL DAY FOR INCLUDING CHRISTMAS MUSIC UNTIL THE FRIDAY AFTER 

THANSKSGIVING.  

WE’RE HEARING FROM MORE AND MORE LISTENERS WHO ARE LISTENING ONLINE. AND 

AT A TIME WHEN WE NEED MORE LISTENERS SUPPORTING US ON A MONTHLY BASIS, IT’S 

BEEN ENCOURAGING TO SEE SOME OF THESE ONLINE LISTENERS DOING JUST THAT. 

HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU? 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


